
Please reconsider slashing the Fire Safe Council’s budget by 75%. I recognize there will be many difficult 
budget items to be considered this year. However, the Fire Safe Council’s have done a great job 
educating the public and getting people involved in protecting our communities from the ever present 
danger of wild fires which have struck California for the last five years. Please provide them more than 
the $25,000 being offered. They need a more sustainable foundation than tha. 
 
Judy Albert MFT 

 


